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Health Protection

This leaflet highlights the importance of keeping antibiotics working so the public is
aware of the personal risk associated with the misuse of antibiotics.

It was produced and distributed to participating community pharmacies as part of
the Living Well campaign. Living Well campaigns are delivered in partnership with
the Public Health Agency (PHA), Community Pharmacy NI (CPNI), and the
Department of Health (DoH)
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